
Consular reception opening hours will change at the Consular Office of Japan in 

Christchurch 

 

 The consular reception hours at the Consular Office of Japan in Christchurch have 

been 9.15am - 12.15pm and 1.30pm - 4pm. From Tuesday 1 April the hours will be 

changed to open 15 minutes earlier in the morning, as follows. 

 

(Current consular reception opening hours.) 

 9:15am - 12:15pm and 13:30pm - 16:00pm 

 

(New consular reception opening hours from April 1(Tue)) 

 9:00-12:00 and 13:30-16:00. 

  *The afternoon opening hours remain unchanged. 


